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ȳBeing the best we can be, because with God all things are possibleȴ 

Dear Parents, 

This has been my ­rst proper Christmas at Tibberton and St Lawrence, and I have really enjoyed          
celebrating with the children and staľ at both schools. 

The St Lawrence celebration at church was a really positive reminder of the importance of giving, as well 
as having fun and enjoying ourselves. 

At Tibberton, I was busy serving gravy and puddings for Christmas dinner on Thursday, and am looking 
forward to the Church service this morning. 

The children have been so well behaved at what can be a very exciting time of year, and I have felt so 
proud of the hard work put in by both the children and the staľ.  

Please remember to keep safe over the holidays; there are temptations in the colder weather that have 
been highlighted this last week, and which we need to remind our children to stay away from. 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, and looking forward to seeing you in January. 

Mrs Nash.  Executive Head 

 

 

 

As our ­rst term comes to a close may I start by thanking you all for your support with your children's 

learning; whether that be supporting reading at home, engaging with homework tasks, attending school 

events or sharing ideas and resources with school. I think we are very lucky to have the strong partnership 

between school and home. It has been a very busy term but positive term and the children have worked 

incredibly hard with their learning and risen to new challenges. We have adopted new initiatives like the 

R̀ead to Write' scheme to improve writing outcomes and our vision is to continue to enrich the             

curriculum by arranging extended opportunities by planning trips and visitors in to school. It has been 

wonderful to be able to invite parents in to school again and interact with our families and we plan to hold 

more L̀earning Together' workshops in the New Year, as the phonics workshop was well received.  

Just a reminder that today is the last day of term and children will return to school on Wednesday 4th 

January. Tuesday 3rd January is a Professional Development (PD) day for staľ. 

May this Christmas bring only happiness  

and joy to you and your family. Wishing you a wonderful 

Christmas and blessed New Year! 
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Lǘ ǿŀǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ 

{ŀƴǘŀ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 

ŎǊŀƊǎ ƳŀŘŜ ƳŜ ŦŜŜƭ ŦŜǎǝǾŜ  - 

Lǎƭŀ 

L ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŦŜŜƭƛƴƎ ǾŜǊȅ    

ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ   

{ŀƴǘŀ  - bƻŀƘ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ Ƙŀǎ ƳŀŘŜ ƳŜ ŦŜŜƭ 

ƭƛƪŜ L ǿŀǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ bƻǊǘƘ tƻƭŜ 

ǿƛǘƘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŦǊƻǎǘ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜ  -  

IŀǊǊȅ t 

L ǿŀǎ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ ŀǘ 

ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ 

ŀƴŘ ƘŀǇǇȅ L ǿƻƴ ǘƘŜ 

ƘŀƳǇŜǊτ9ǘƘŀƴ 


